
 

 

January 27th is soooo CLOSE! 

I am elated as the time goes by to get back to Perú! Thank you all so much for 
signing up for these newsletters, thank you all for praying for me! 

The things that I would ask for urgent prayer are these: That Perú would 
continue permitting unvaccinated individuals to enter the country, and that I 

would be able to bring all the things that I need. 

I’ve recently started having a Bible study with a Peruvian girl who’s interning to 
be a doctor. Please pray for me as discipling ministry continues, and that it 

would grow significantly! 

I’m almost done with the work I set out to do on my mother’s house. Thank you 
for prayers as I was able to help my mother during my time in the USA. God 

provided me with ways to make money while I was helping her. 

I’m fully supported for the 1st year!! Thank you all for helping out so much! 
Thank you to all the churches that let me come and share about the Tarapoto 
District Project. I plan to plug right in with helping the Fowler’s as soon as I get 

there. 

Pray with me as when I get there, I will need an adequate place to live for 
ministry. I’m looking for a big apartment or a house. I need the space to have 

groups of women over for classes. 

 

Here’s some pics from the snow and from remodeling! 

It’s not all done just yet 😅 



 

      



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

    

 


